
Staff Writer
Open House
Friday, April 23

at 3 pm

Can't make it to the
Open House? Join
staff writers’ 
weekly meetings
every Monday 
at 5 - 6 pm.

Visit our website for
details. For Zoom
invitation link or
questions, email the
Editor-In-Chief at
astro.pittman@seattle
collegian.com

The Seattle Collegian is
looking for staff writers 
to join our team

Come meet the editorial board.
Introduce yourself.
Share your ideas.
Write for us and get paid!
Hone your writing skills and
have fun doing it!

WE 
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https://seattlecollegian.com/become-a-writer/

